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Dear Professor Qiu Yong

Please accept my warmest congratulations to you and the staff and students of Tsinghua
University on the celebration of your 110" anniversary.

Over the last 110 years Tsinghua University has made an immeasurable contribution to the
development of China and the world, and it continues to lead global efforts to address the
world’s most pressing challenges.

On behalf of the University of Adelaide, | congratulate you for your achievements and |
wholeheartedly wish you all the best for the celebration marking this historic milestone.

The University of Adelaide is proud to be a partner of Tsinghua University. With ongoing
support from both of our institutions | am confident that our relationship will continue to thrive,
and result in further opportunities for collaboration and excellence in research and education.
| look forward to offering my congratulations in person when we next have the opportunity to
meet.

Yours sincerely

PROFESSOR PETER H@J AC FTSE FNAI (US)
Vice-Chancellor and President

cc: Professor Jacqueline Lo, Pro Vice-Chancellor (International)
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